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3rd November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), 

 

Please find a link to the Examinations Timetable for November and information that will help students to 

focus their revision on each subject. Students have been provided with this information through their Year 

group Teams. No homework other than revision will be set from Wednesday until the examinations. 

Please refer to my previous letter sent via Parent Hub on 20th October for details regarding the rationale 

and changes for these examinations. Please contact your daughter's Tutor, Year Coordinator or myself 

should you have any queries. 

 

https://www.ladiescollege.com/media/126967/Nov-21-Examinations-Information.pdf 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Howard Barnes 
Mr H Barnes 

Director of Studies 
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